
 
6 April 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

With the holidays in full swing, many of you may find yourselves letting out a deep sigh, 
realizing that while your children get a break, you might still have to continue with your usual 
work routines. It’s understandable to feel concerned, especially given the recent news and 
stories in the media highlighting the risks and dangers that children face these days. 

This letter serves as a gentle reminder to stay vigilant during the holiday season and in fact 
always. Please ensure you know where your children are, who they spend time with, and 
remain mindful of what they watch and share on social media. Most importantly, with tests, 
assessments, and homework behind them, take advantage of the more relaxed schedule to 
make the most of your time together. 

Here are some ideas: cook meals as a family, enjoy wholesome movies, play board games, or 
go for walks. Simply spending time together, being your authentic selves, can have a 
profound and positive impact on your children. Remember, nothing can replace Godly 
parenting. 

Good News: 
On 27 March 2025, during ShowUp—a notable Cultural and Arts festival—The Way Christian 
School proudly received two of the four golden awards of the evening! We are incredibly 
blessed and proud of the continued growth in every aspect of our school. 

We also want to highlight the great success of the Burger Drive-By held on 28 March 2025! A 
big thank you to the PTF members—parents, staff, and learners—who worked tirelessly to 
make the event a roaring success. 

Important Notice: 
With growth often comes the need for adjustments. From 7 April until early May, we kindly 
ask that no parents or transport stop to pick up or drop off learners at the bottom property. 
During this period, contractors will be paving the parking areas in the bottom parking area. 
Please use the top property only for drop-offs and pick-ups. Learners may enter the school 
via the Court gate or foyer during this period. After entering vehicles should exit by turning 
at the gate and exit as usual. Please also remember to have your The Way sticker clearly 
visible in your vehicle. Vehicles not showing stickers will be asked to sign in. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for sharing in the joy of our vibrant school 
community.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Sanet Bulwan 
Executive Principal 


